Dear Brethren,

We are safe here by the Grace of God and expect the same with you.

Construction works of Church buildings of Carthage Baptist Church, Kothakota and Highland Chapel Baptist Church at Ramannapalem are going on. Attached please find photos of building of Carthage Batist Chrch, Kothakota. It is almost done, but only some finishings outside. Flooring was very well laid and looks very beautiful. We were able to visit this place on Jan. 17, 2018.

Work is going on well in all the places. We visited a couple of places on the south on Jan. 5, 6 and 7 Jan. 2018, and preached at HCBC, Ramannapalem where the construction work is going on. We had the Preachers Bible classes on 15th and 16th of Jan. 2018, at F.B.C, Karasa. All our Preachers from different places came and few new Trainees joined. Attached photos of Bible classes.

We are praising God for His marvelous Grace. The case of F B C, Karasa is still pending. We thank God for all of you who are praying and supporting us. We are praying for you. Please continue praying for Canavan family.

Thanking you,

marvelous Grace,

Yours, Because of His

(K.M.RAO)

Feb. 08, 2018.

Dear Brethren,

We are safe here by the Grace of God and expect the same with you.

Construction works of Church buildings of Carthage Baptist Church, Kothakota and Highland Chapel Baptist Church at Ramannapalem are still going on. Skilled people for small works demand more and do not come to our work when we need. They come only when they don't get big jobs. Finishings are pending and will be done as soon as possible. Attached please find photos of building of Carthage Batist Chrch, Kothakota.

We were not able to visit other places during last month because of sickness. But we are in touch with preachers in different places by phone and the Work is going on well in all the places.

We are praising God for His marvelous Grace. The case of F B C, Karasa is posted for final hearing on Mar.13, 2018 and our Advocate went to Hyderabad this morning. We thank God for all of you who are praying and supporting us. We are praying for you. Please continue praying for Canavan family. Canavans are doing well.

Thanking you,

Yours, Because of His marvelous Grace.

(K.M.RAO)

Mar. 12, 2018.

P.S: New Pastors are requested to send their e-Mail I D to us, for easier communication. Thanks.